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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you for all of your help and support in settling your children into our Nursery.  We are so proud of 

them all!  
 

Please could we politely remind you: 

• Children will need to bring to Nursery everyday their book bag (we have provided) and a suitable 

coat.   

• PE kit must be worn on a Thursday.  Please send your child’s named PE pumps in their PE bag (we 

have provided) these will stay in school.   

• Please ensure we are informed of any changes regarding the adult who is picking up your child from 

Nursery.   

• Children will be sent home with a story book every Friday. We ask that these are shared at home, 

logged on ‘Go Read’ and returned the following Friday please for changing.  
 

We are working incredibly hard to settle your children into our Nursery, getting to know their new 

environment, new routines, new friends and the expectations that we have alongside. Using the toilet is 

something we are also spending lots of time on this year and it is vital we have your support.  If you 

require any help or support with toilet training, please ask a member of Nursery staff. If your child does 

have a toileting accident at Nursery and we are unable to clean them thoroughly, you will be contacted and 

asked to come and either collect your child and take them home or to make them clean and comfortable 

again so they can finish their Nursery session.  

Just a reminder, that Nursery finishes prompt at 11:45am and 3:30pm. If children are not collected on 

time, they will be placed into charged wrap around provision where you as the parent will receive the bill. 

Nursery staff do not have the time between morning and afternoon nursery to wait for late parents, they 

have 45 minutes before the next session starts (this is their lunchtime!)   
 

A member of the Nursery team is always available at the start and end of the session, if you have any 

worries, concerns or questions. 
 

Thank you again. 
 

Mrs C O’Sullivan    Miss Powell 

EYFS Lead     Nursery Teacher 


